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LAUNCHING FAIRTRADE FERNDOWN

[Photo appended shows from l-r] Hannah Hobbs-Chell and Steven Lugg of the Fairtrade Ferndown Steering Group with Harriet Lamb CBE,  Executive Director of the Fairtrade Foundation at the 2011 Fairtrade Supporters Conference at Aston University, Birmingham.

After arriving back from the annual Fairtrade supporter conference 2011, local steering group founders are asking for organisations and individuals in Ferndown to join the steering group as they look to gain Fairtrade town status, in partnership with the wider Ferndown community.  Hannah Hobbs-Chell commented, “Fairtrade is not charity, it is about fairness and equality in the food chain and ensures that producers in the developing world fairer prices, decent working conditions, local and global sustainability, and fair terms of trade for farmers and workers in the developing world.”
Following a presentation to the town council on 7th November, the launch of the ‘Fairtrade Ferndown’ mission will take place in Penny’s Walk, Ferndown on 24th November 2011 from 2-4pm.  Residents and businesses are warmly invited to come and find out more about Fairtrade, and sample a small range of the Fairtrade products currently available, as well as finding out how to become more involved in the Ferndown steering group. 
Building on the launch, the 2012 Fairtrade Fortnight, a fortnight of events and celebrations which this year are focussed on ‘Taking a step for Fairtrade’, will take place from 27 February – 11th March 2012.  More details about the national events can be found at http://www.fairtrade.org.uk/get_involved/campaigns/take_a_step_in_2012.aspx.
Hannah Hobbs-Chell and Steven Lugg call upon those interested in ‘supporting ethics in economics, morality in the marketplace’ to join the Ferndown Fairtrade steering group as they gain momentum.  Steven Lugg said, “With Cadbury’s and Nestle, the two leading confectionary and chocolate companies worldwide, continuing to switch some of their leading products to Fairtrade, it is clear that Fairtrade matters.  How about you join them and us in standing up for Fairtrade?  Take a step for Fairtrade in 2012 please.”
- Ends –
Notes for Editors:

1.  Contact Hannah or Steven through Ferndown Town Council contacts.

2.  See more about Fairtrade Towns at http://www.fairtrade.org.uk/get_involved/campaigns/fairtrade_towns/default.aspx
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